
 

 

 

FARINGDON TOWN COUNCIL 
The Pump House, Market Place, FARINGDON,  
Oxfordshire, SN7 7HLTelephone 01367 240281  
 www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk 
Clerk: Sally Thurston      
 
 

Minutes of a Venues Committee Meeting held at 6.30pm on Wednesday 15th March 

2017 in the Jubilee Room, the Pump House, Faringdon 

PRESENT: Cllrs. David Barron (Chairman) 

    Steve Leniec 

    Mike Wise       

In Attendance:   Sally Thurston, Town Clerk  

    Rebekah Pugh, Deputy Town Clerk 

    Cllr. Al Cane 

  

1/2/17  Apologies for Absence 

  Cllrs. Angela Finn and Julie Farmer 

2/2/17  Declarations of Interest 

  None 

3/2/17  Minutes of Last Meeting: Monday 9th January   
  The minutes were signed as a correct record of the meeting. 
 
4/2/17            Public Speaking Time 

  None 

5/2/17  Public Question Time 

  None   

 
6/2/17  Pump House Rear Garden  

a) Members considered installation of artificial turf at the rear of the Pump House. The 
committee was informed that £2000 was being donated towards the project from the 
current Children’s Centre which closes on 31/3/2016.  The remainder of the cost could 
be requested from the Youth Services earmarked operating budget, as Youth groups 
currently use the space. It was PROPOSED that artificial grass should be installed if 
funds were released by the Youth Services Committee. This was AGREED.  
 

b) Members  considered the position of a new shed purchased for storage. It was 
PROPOSED that the shed be located in the top left corner of the Pump House Garden. 
This was RESOLVED.  
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